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27 May 2016
Dear Parents/Carers

As you will be aware, next week is Health Week.  We have a range of sports activities (and much more!) happening throughout the week so I wanted to clarify that the most appropriate dress code for children (and staff) will be sportswear rather than school uniform for the whole week.

Please remember that football strips are not part of our school sportswear.

Looking forward to seeing you for Sports Day on Monday.

Kind regards

Arlene Limerick

Head Teacher
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